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Bruising or injury to non-mobile children 

 

Bruises in babies and non-mobile children 
A bruise, mark or injury has been noticed on your child. This leaflet has been provided to 
explain Northern Devon Healthcare NHS Trust’s bruising protocol. This protocol will be 
followed by all hospitals in Devon and similar protocols exist in other NHS hospitals across 
the country. 

Is bruising and/or injury common in babies and non-mobile 
children? 
No. It is very unusual for a baby who is not rolling or crawling to get a bruise or injury 
during everyday activities such as nappy changes, bathing or feeding. This also applies to 
non-
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